Auto - Wheels FZCO

June 26, 2019

Letter of Appreciation

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to state our appreciation and satisfaction of the jobs Creative Lab Interior
Decoration LLC has done for us. We hired Creative Lab Interior Decoration LLC to perform two
projects in JAFZA One building, and we can say with great confidence that they have done a
wonderful job. From the initial planning, to execution, to following up with different vendors
and governmental parties, and their compliance with the little customized details we asked for.
I would also like to point out that their customer service is admirable, they always respond as
soon as possible and work under pressure even with our dynamic requirements. Additionally,
their design team always came to the aid when we hit a dead end with fresh and creative ideas.
I would definitely hire them again and would also recommend them to others.

Thank you,

M Aoto - Wheels F1co

Mohammad Bazara
Business Development Manager
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